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Director Environmental Assessment

Department of Environment, Parks and Water Security File reference
GPO Box 3675 2019/0182

DARWIN NT 0801

Via email: eia.ntepa@nt.gov.au

Dear Ms Bradley
Re: Invite to comment - TNG Limited - Darwin Processing Facility- Supplement to the draft EIS

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Supplement to the draft EIS for the Darwin
Processing Facility proposed by TNG Limited.

The Fisheries Division of the Department of Industry, Tourism and Trade (DITT) have reviewed
the supplementary documents and have advised that the changes made to the proposal,
specifically the move to a zero waste water discharge production system via the introduction of a
waste water treatment plant, have addressed their previous comments on the draft EIS (February
2020) and no further comment needs to be made.

Please contact Glenn Schipp, Director Fisheries and Aquaculture, Fisheries Division on
08 8999 2213 or via email at glenn.schipp@nt.gov.au if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

\
BRETT EASTON
Director, Resource Policy and Reform
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